
Between-Services Treats 
	

1. Know	which	months	will	be	yours.	These	dates	are	shared	at	
quarterly	meetings	and	are	also	on	the	WMF	website.	Put	these	
months	in	your	calendar.	
	

2. 2-3	weeks	ahead,	communicate	with	your	group	members	to	
determine	which	ladies	will	bring	which	weeks.		

	
3. Make	sure	you	have	12+	dozen	baked	or	purchased	treats	coming.	

An	easy	way	to	do	this	is	to	assign	four	ladies	3+	dozen	each	OR	
three	ladies	4+	dozen	each.		

	
4. Mid-week,	send	a	reminder	to	the	group	of	ladies	serving	on	the	

coming	Sunday.	This	is	a	good	time	to	remind	of	the	expectations	
for	serving:	
	

a. Have	the	treats	displayed	by	10	AM.	
b. Stand,	serve,	and	greet	the	church	family.	
c. Begin	cleanup	by	10:25.	
d. Wipe	counters	in	the	kitchen.	
e. 	Wipe	tables	in	the	dining	area.	
f. Clean	up	major	crumbs	from	the	carpet.	
g. Rinse	the	coffee	pots	and	leave	them	to	dry.	
h. Take	home	rags	to	wash.	
	

5. If	your	ladies	have	been	clearly	instructed,	you	should	not	need	to	
do	a	thing	besides	pop	in	to	thank	them	for	serving.	

	
	


